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Article 6 
 
 
As previously stated by colleagues during the high-level meeting in Nairobi, and also 
reiterated today by colleagues representing, among others, a group of countries at the 
Plenary session, we believe that Article 6 should not be discussed within the framework of 
INC 5.2. 
This position is due to the diversity of opinions on this article, and considering the limited 
time available at INC 5.2, with the aim of efficient time management. 
 
Should the discussion take place nonetheless, we maintain our position in favor of Option 1 - 
No Text. 


